Hi There!  Would you like to be a part of a wonderful, dynamic and growing organization that has been around since 1940?
Would you like to be part of an organization that helps people with all manner of vision impairment and blindness?

Would you like to be involved with An organization that has fun and makes a difference in its member’s lives and their community and Nation?
The National Federation of the Blind, Its Florida State Affiliate and the Palm Beach County Chapter invites you to attend and join us at its February 12, 2011 monthly meeting, to be held at “The Grumpy Grouper Grill, 224 North Third Street, Lantana, Fl. 33416, (561) 547-5171, from 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  The Chapter meets on the second Saturday of each month, same time and same place and food is available.  Please tell the hostess you are there for the NFB meeting and they will help you to the private seating area.
If you have any questions, please call David Evans at (561) 482-5684 or e-mail: drevans@bellsouth.net and let us know you and any guest, are coming.

Transportation is available through Palm Tran Fixed Bus route or “Connections” by calling toll free 1-877-870-9849 for arrangements.  There will be door prizes and a raffle.

We believe there are 3 things that anyone dealing with vision loss needs to have to be successful.  They are: You need to have a good positive attitude about life and life in general so that when life gives you lemons you know how to make lemonaide. Second, you need access to good rehab training, adaptive equipment and information that lets you compensate for that loss and lastly.   You need to know someone else , who has that disability who knows more about that disability than you do.  This is where the NFB is the best at providing all you need.
There will also be a demonstration of the New KNFB Reader Mobile, a cell phone for the Blind that can also read printed text such as signs, café menus, books, bills, labels and even identify colors and paper money.  The NFB is the Voice of the Nation’s Blind and known as “The Blind Who Lead The Blind.”
There will be raffles and door prizes.  See you there.

Sincerely,

David Evans, NFB
19601 Carolina Circle

Boca Raton, Fl. 33434

(561) 482-5684
E-mail: drevans@bellsouth.net
